Oakridge United Methodist Church
PO Box 405
Oakridge, Oregon 97463
Ross Spencer, Pastor

November, 2023

Greetings!

As we have for many years, the Oakridge United Methodist Church will
be serving free Thanksgiving Dinner. The dinner is open to all. We do
not expect payment for any meals.
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Please help us by advertising the meal to your members, friends,

relatives, family or clients. Dinner will be served from 11am to 1pm at
the church on Thanksgiving Day, November 23.

This effort is completely supported by donations and volunteers.
Please join us if you are able in whatever capacity you choose. If you

have questions, please call 541-782-3647. If you can’t reach anybody in
the church office, call Cathy Spencer at 541-921-7798.

Sincerely,

The People of the Lnited Methodist Chureh

Thanksgiving Dinner Committee



